## CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING APRIL 8, 2014

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson, Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary

ABSENT: Robert Gordon Member

GUEST: Ray Banks, Jr.

The meeting came to order @5:03pm

- 1. Janet Brown made a motion to accept the minutes of the December 11, 2013 meeting. Seconded by Bill Tiffany and the vote showed all in favor.
- 2. Ray Banks, Jr. asked the Trustees if we could cut about 12 Pine trees north of the East Weare Cemetery outside the fence to allow more sunlight onto his fathers driveway off of Buzzell Hill Road. We told him we would look into the situation, but that we didne have any money in the budget for that purpose.
- 3. We discussed briefly, Article #22 in the 2014 Town Warrant for \$18,000.00 to replace the fence on the North and West sides of Pine Grove Cemetery. The Article was worded to add fencing instead of replacing.
- 4. We discussed getting a price from Andy Spielberger to fix the broken headstones in the Oil Mill Cemetery. We are also expecting a quote from Perry Bros. Monument Co. in Concord, by Thursday of this week.
- 5. Janet will talk to the Police about traffic control when we start the new wall project at the Oil Mill Cemetery.

Meeting adjourned at 6:14 pm. Next meeting will be on May 13, 2014 at 6:00pm in the Selectmencs Meeting room.

Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Recording Secretary